
WILMINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
161 Church Street 

Wilmington, Massachusetts  01887 
Telephone:  (978)694-6000     Fax: (978)694-6005 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Wilmington School Committee approved a policy regarding cameras on school buses.  
The policy reads: 
 

“Cameras may be used to monitor students’ behavior on buses in order to 
promote the safe transportation of students.  Videotapes of students 
riding on buses may be used to foster security, promote students’ safety 
and monitor student misconduct. 
 
Prior notice must be given to the Superintendent before any video is 
reviewed.  The Superintendent or her designee shall review any videotape 
if any misconduct is alleged. 
 
Parental requests to review the videotapes shall be directed to the 
Superintendent.   Those viewing the videotapes must have prior 
authorization from the Superintendent.  Students shall not view these 
tapes without explicit authorization from the Superintendent. 
 
The Superintendent shall develop procedures for the implementation of 
this policy.” 

 
 
 
In order for your child to ride the bus this year, you must sign and return the 
consent form below to your child’s school.   
 
 
 
Child’s Name         Room #      
 
 
I hereby provide my written specific consent for my child to be subject to all behavior and 
safety requirements for bus transportation promulgated by the Wilmington Public Schools, 
including, but not limited to, use of my child’s name, photographs or videotapes of my child 
that may be made in conjunction with maintaining appropriate behavior and safety on the 
school buses. 
 
 
             
Signature of Parent/Guardian     Date 


